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This Week at Lincolnshire 
Monday, May 28 

Memorial Day – Office closed. 

Saturday, June 2 
  7:30 a.m.  Fellowship Breakfasts 

 

9:00 – 1:00 p.m. 
Leadership Conference 

 

 1:00 – 4:00 p.m. 
Quilters 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Lincolnshire Brothers and Sisters, 
      On Saturday, June 2, we will be taking our next step in the Purpose 
Driven Church.  At this meeting we will be examining the information that 
has been given from each commission and determining where we as a 
church body want to go.  
      Current members and future members of the Leadership Team are 
asked to attend.  Anyone else from the church body may attend as 
well.  We will begin at 9:00 am and we will close at 1:00 pm.  Snacks will be 
provided.  This is a very important meeting for the direction of our church. 
 

Blessings, 
Paul & Cheryl 

  

 

 

 
Summer Forums begin on June 3 and continue through August 26th.  
Forums replace Sunday school classes for the season and are held in the 
Overflow Room in the sanctuary.  Heather Grady has arranged for a wide 
array of speakers who will be covering a plethora of topics.   
 
There is no time change this summer with Forums beginning at 9:00 a.m., 
fellowship time at 10:00 and worship beginning at 10:15.  A reminder also 
that there is no Junior Church in the summer.  
 

June 3 and June 10 will be presented by Pastor Paul and Pastor Cheryl and 
will involve the congregation in the leadership model as found in “The 
Purpose Driven Church.” The message is “How to Create Growth without 
Compromising Your Message and Mission.”  They will be spring-boarding 
from June 2’s Leadership Seminar, involving all members in the model 
and message of Jesus Christ. 
 
A look ahead…June 17 presenters are from Redemption House, a 
transition home for women who want to develop a faith-based lifestyle 
and gain the skills necessary to achieve and maintain success. 

 



 

Congregational Meeting on June 3 
 

Next Sunday, June 3, a Congregational Meeting will be held following the 
worship service to vote on the proposed digital sign for the church.  Your 
presence will be appreciated.  
 

ANNUAL CONFERENCE SURVEY 
 

You will also be given the opportunity to express your opinion on church 
matters that will surface during the Annual Conference in July.  Your 
opinions are important to Dave Bell, Annual Conference delegate, as it will 
help direct his voting at the Conference. A form is included in the bulletin.    

_____________________________ 

 

Volunteers are needed for the nursery on Sunday mornings.  For full 
details please see Judy Steckly.  
 

______________________________ 

 

 
 

A combined birthday 

dinner and potluck will be 

held in the Fellowship Hall 

after the worship service. 

Each month will have a 

birthday cake and a 

birthday table to match. You will be invited to sit at the 

table of your birth month!   
 

The church building is celebrating its 60th Anniversary and will 

have its own cake!  Casey Drudge, church historian, will give a 

brief history of the building.  
 

To make this morning memorable, if you were married at 

Lincolnshire, please bring your wedding pictures to be 

displayed.  
 

For the potluck, please bring ONLY entrees... no desserts! 
 

            There will be a chair at the table for you. 

 
 
  
 
 

  June 3  Sheryl Patterson 
  June 4  Brent Howard 
  June 5  Joe Kirkman 
  June 9  Judi Henderson 
  June 10 Dorothy Tripp 
  June 12 Joanne Schmidt 
  June 14 Jane Baker 
  June 22 Stan Gorom 
  June 24 Janet Howard 
  June 28 Sharon McKay 
   

 
 
  June 1  Marv & Sara Loutsenhizer 
  June 12 Howard & Margaret Pletcher 
  June 13 Dave & Evelyn Bickel 
  June 18 Lowell & Rebecca Shearer 
  June 22 Harold & Cleo Mowan 
  June 27 Herb & Dorothy Tripp 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     2018 Annual Conference – Cincinnati, OH 

July 4 through July 8 
annualconference@brethren.org. 


